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NJBPU, Town of Hammonton and Atlantic City Electric to 
Highlight Upgrading of Streetlights with High Energy  

Efficient LED Technology 

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (Board) President Richard S. Mroz, Hammonton Mayor Stephen 
DiDonato, Atlantic City Electric President Vincent Maione and other local officials will hold a press 
conference on Thursday, October 19, at 10:00 a.m. on the steps of Hammonton Town Hall. The event 
highlights the BPU’s approval of energy efficiency incentives helping Hammonton to replace 1,449 
streetlights with high energy efficiency LED lighting technology.  

WHAT: Hammonton is utilizing $141,500 in NJ’s Clean Energy Program’s SmartStart 
Building program incentives to replace 1,449 streetlights with high energy efficiency 
LED lighting technology. The LED streetlights will lower annual street lighting costs 
by approximately $120,000, while providing more desirable lighting and a greater 
level of security.  

SPEAKERS:  Richard S. Mroz, President, NJBPU  
Stephen Di Donato, Mayor, Hammonton 
Vincent Maione, President, Atlantic City Electric  

WHEN: Thursday October 19, 10:00 a.m. 

WHERE: Hammonton Town Hall 
100 East Central Avenue 
Hammonton, NJ 08037 

VISUALS:      An Atlantic City Electric bucket truck will be used to change a streetlight.  

 


